ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.

Anchorage, AK 99501
Phone 907-265-2355

Fax 907-265-2439
BatesT@akrr.com

March 1, 2019

Addendum Number 2
Invitation to Bid 19-06-207068
Installation of West 1°' Ave Retaining Wall

This addendum is being issued to provide information as follows: : THE CLOSING
DATE FOR THIS SOLICITATION HAS CHANGED AS FOLLOWS, SEALED BIDS WILL BE
RECEIVED AT RECEPTIONS, ALASKA RAILROAD CORP. 327 W. SHIP CREEK AVENUE,
ANCHORAGE AK 99501 UNTIL 3:00 PM LOCAL TIME ON, MARCH 5, 2019 AT WHICH
TIME BIDS WILL BE PUBLICLY OPENED.

BIDDER QUESTIONS:

1. Would spray metalizing be acceptable for the safety railing? Yes

2. Since there isn't any dirt work or room to cut a bench for a template, will we be allowed
to use temporary soldier piles to build a template? Yes

3. If any of the sheets hit an obstruction what will the procedure be? It is unlikely that
obstruction will be encountered during the driving process. If an obstruction is encountered,
the contractor should stop driving and we should be contacted to design the wall around the
obstruction.

3. Since this will be done during the thawing season the soils on that could be saturated,
if the slope becomes unstable during vibing what is the procedure? We do not anticipate that
the soils located at the site will achieve sufficient saturation under thaw conditions to induce
movement under vibratory pile driving.

SUPPLEMENTAL CONDITIONS:

SC-1: Railroad Protective Liability (RRPL) Insurance: With coverage limits not less than
$2,000,000 combined single limit per occurrence and annual aggregates where generally
applicable

Please acknowledge receipt of this and all addendums in your firm’s Construction Bid Form
(Form 395-0121). All other dates, terms and conditions remain unchanged.




Please direct all responses and/or questions concerning this solicitation to Timothy Bates,
Alaska Railroad Corporation, Contracts, 327 Ship Creek Avenue, Second Floor,
Anchorage, AK 99501, telephone number 907-265-2355, fax number 907-265-2439 or at
email address BatesT@akrr.com .

Sincerely,

Timothy Bates

Timothy Bates

Contract Administrator
Alaska Railroad Corporation



